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Tuesday 8th January 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 13th February at 2pm I will be running a Phonic Workshop. The workshop will be ran 
during school hours and will take place in the school hall. The idea is that you will be working with your 
child and seeing how we teach Phonics in school. We have now moved onto the next set of Phonics so 
it will be a chance for you to see your child’s progress. There will also be a variety of Phonic games that 
you will be able to play with your child during the session.  
 
Please fill in the reply slip below to confirm your attendance 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
 
Miss Brewer 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Reply slip 
 
I will be attending the Phonic Workshop on Wednesday 13th February at 2pm to support my child.  
 
Name of Child: 
 
Name of Parent/Carer attending: 
 
 


